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President:  Lorraine Ross 
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Secretary:  Denise Molchen-Donnelly 
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Directors:    Jeff Ammerman 
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  Lori Mikula Bianco 

  Ernie D’Achille 

  Silvia Kazas 

  Cindy McConnell 

  Pamela Miller 

  Jeanie Parrish 

  Leslie Pazur 

Immediate Past-Pres:  Bob Williams 

Affiliate Director:         Shelley Hysong 

Association Exec:          Rose DeWeese 
 

 

 

President’s Message 
September was an incredibly busy month for BCAR. Our BCAR     
Auction committee started in full earnest working on BCAR’s Annual 
Charity Auction and are asking for donations of golf packages, 
tickets to sporting events, monetary donations or anything interesting 
you think our attendees will enjoy.  Donations need to be in by Friday, 
October 19. If you can make a donation please contact Vic Smith at 
vsmith@thepreferredrealty.com.  
 

Bob Williams taught a Code of Ethics class at Penn Bistro in New 
Brighton on Saturday, September 22. We are planning another class 
on Saturday, November 17 for anyone who still needs to get this NAR        
Mandatory course in by December 31, 2018.  
 

And last but not least, lots of fun was had at BCAR’s first ever INCREDIBLE 
RACE! This silly scavenger hunt was held in Beaver ending up at Robert’s 
Roadside in Bridgewater. See page 4 for pictures. Thank you to our       
generous sponsors: 
 

The Huntington Bank 
Fairway Independent Mortgage Company, Mattie Easton 

First National Bank, Harry Wargo 
Bibby Photo, Mark Bibby 

HSA Warranty, Joel Bolinger 
Housemaster Inspection, Ivan & Jocelyn Cilik 

 

Ahead of us is the upcoming BCAR election. Below is the list of candidates 
that you will be asked to vote for. 

President Elect: Sherman Hostetter-Sherman Hostetter Group, LLC 

Secretary: Denise Molchen-Donnelly-Howard Hanna, Chippewa 

Treasurer: Ruthanne Belus-Berkshire Hathaway HomeServices  

                   Cranberry 

                   Judy Plakosh-Howard Hanna, Beaver 

Directors:   Alex Beltran-Berkshire Hathaway HomeServices, Beaver 

                   Lori Bianco-RE/MAX Select Realty, Monaca 

                   Barb Cardinale-Coldwell Banker, Moon Twp 

                   Pam Keczmer-Howard Hanna, Beaver 

                   Leslie Pazur-Berkshire Hathaway HomeServices, Beaver 

                   Jeanni Prescan-eXp Realty 

                   Bob Williams-Oxford Realty, Monaca                              

The election will be conducted by  electronic vote or paper ballot.  
(Paper ballots and Petitions available upon request by contacting  
association office). Please see page 5 for details of how to vote on-line. 
 

Voting will be conducted electronically at www.mybcar.com, starting      
Tuesday, October 23h  through midnight Tuesday, November 6, 2018.  
 

Have a terrific month! 

Lorraine Ross 
2018 BCAR President 

October 2018 
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SOUTHWEST FIELD REPORT    
 

The Field Report is published by the PAR Field Program 
which provides 28 local associations across the state with 
government affairs representation.  
 
 

Monitoring Ordinances – The Realtors® Association of Westmoreland, Indiana and Mon   
Valley provided testimony addressing the concerns of spot assessments and the        
criteria being used to conduct them to Hempfield Area School District at their September  
meeting. This proposed process would affect the 25 residents who already received letters 
stating their taxes are being appealed and those who will receive letters when a property sells 
within the school districts limits. The testimony offered questions and concerns as to the       
criteria the school district chose to use and the reasoning for only filing appeals on those who 
recently purchased their homes within the district. If you would like to learn more about the  
assessment process, please contact me: contact me at vcardello@parealtor.org. 
ask our representatives about the state of the county  

This reception was an opportunity to ask our representatives about the state of the county  
and the variety of economic projects that are underway throughout the county. More legislative 
meetings will be conducted throughout the fall. If you are interested in attending a meeting with 
your area legislator, please contact me: contact me via email. 
 
  

Are you registered to vote? – The general election is coming up on Nov. 6. To be eligible to 
vote in Pennsylvania's general election this fall, you must be registered before Oct. 10. 
There are several ways to register to vote:  
 
* Register through the Pennsylvania Department of State's online application. 
* Register at a County Voter Registration Office or other designated sites. 
* Register by mail. 
* Register at a PennDOT photo center. 
* Register at many other state government offices. 
 

Not sure if you're already registered?  
Visit VotesPA.com to check your registration status.  

 
Upcoming Events  

Oct. 23 – Greater Allegheny-Kiski Area Board legislative lunch 

Dec. 3 to 6 – 2018 Realtors® Triple Play Convention & Expo 
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Beaver County Association Legislative             
Reception – A legislative reception  co-sponsored 
by the Beaver County Association and the  
chamber of commerce was held with Reps. Aaron 
Bernstine, Jim Christiana, Jim Marshall and  
Robert Matzie and Sen. Camera Bartolotta, in  
addition to other elected officials in  attendance.  

mailto:VCardello@PARealtor.org
mailto:VCardello@PARealtor.org
http://link.parealtor.org/c/4/?T=MzM5ODYyNTE%3AMDItYjE4MjYyLTY0M2FjZTE3Njc5NTQ2MDM4MzU5NzdjNzBiOWFjYjk4%3AYmNhcjNAbXliY2FyLm5ldA%3AY29udGFjdC1lNjU4ODBhYWExYTU0MWEwYTA5ZTJmMmU0OWI4NzZhYS05ZTExMDU1MGQxNDQ0OGY2OTRmNjRhZTBkYzRlZjNhMg%3AZmFsc2U%3AMg%3A%3AaHR0cHM6L
http://link.parealtor.org/c/4/?T=MzM5ODYyNTE%3AMDItYjE4MjYyLTY0M2FjZTE3Njc5NTQ2MDM4MzU5NzdjNzBiOWFjYjk4%3AYmNhcjNAbXliY2FyLm5ldA%3AY29udGFjdC1lNjU4ODBhYWExYTU0MWEwYTA5ZTJmMmU0OWI4NzZhYS05ZTExMDU1MGQxNDQ0OGY2OTRmNjRhZTBkYzRlZjNhMg%3AZmFsc2U%3AMw%3A%3AaHR0cHM6L
http://link.parealtor.org/c/4/?T=MzM5ODYyNTE%3AMDItYjE4MjYyLTY0M2FjZTE3Njc5NTQ2MDM4MzU5NzdjNzBiOWFjYjk4%3AYmNhcjNAbXliY2FyLm5ldA%3AY29udGFjdC1lNjU4ODBhYWExYTU0MWEwYTA5ZTJmMmU0OWI4NzZhYS05ZTExMDU1MGQxNDQ0OGY2OTRmNjRhZTBkYzRlZjNhMg%3AZmFsc2U%3ANA%3A%3AaHR0cHM6L
http://link.parealtor.org/c/4/?T=MzM5ODYyNTE%3AMDItYjE4MjYyLTY0M2FjZTE3Njc5NTQ2MDM4MzU5NzdjNzBiOWFjYjk4%3AYmNhcjNAbXliY2FyLm5ldA%3AY29udGFjdC1lNjU4ODBhYWExYTU0MWEwYTA5ZTJmMmU0OWI4NzZhYS05ZTExMDU1MGQxNDQ0OGY2OTRmNjRhZTBkYzRlZjNhMg%3AZmFsc2U%3ANg%3A%3AaHR0cHM6L
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BCAR’s INCREDIBLE RACE 
What do you get when you mix REALTORS and a Scavenger Hunt? Fun and some SERIOUS competition! 

  Special thanks to Joan Shanahan, Deneen Crossland and the ENTIRE 

Bovard Anderson Company for organizing and hosting the  

BCAR Incredible Race.  
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1st Prize: The Beavers—Pam Kerry, 

Yvonne Goff, Jess Farinelli & Karen 

Hutman   

2nd Prize: Glitz & Grit—Sara Lowman, 

Cheryl Hartle, Randy Buffington, Leslie 

Chaklos & Mattie Easton of Fairway 

Independent Mortgage 

3rd Prize: Scooby & Friends-Angie 

Peluso, Greg Peluso of Heritage 

Security, Rhonda Shearer & Brooke       

Witterman 

The No Names-Ted George of   

Farmers National Bank, Bridget 

Wysocki, Cindy McConnell & Mark 

Holp of Mortgage Lending Solutions 

The eXperts-Harry Wargo of First 

National Bank, Kate Na-Shatal, 

Michele Frederick, Daniel G, 

Chrystal Duke of Hancock County 

Savings Bank & David Frederick 

Cool Clue Chasers—Matt Buckley & 

Rich Masucci of Brokers Settlement 

Services, Sara Gordon, Diedra Edwards, 

of Hancock County Savings Bank 
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Saying Goodbye to our Great Friend 
Debbie Bianco, Classified Sales Director at  

The Beaver County Times & 
Dignified BCAR Affiliate,  

will be retiring this month.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BCAR would like to thank Debbie 

 for many years of selfless volunteering and 

helping our members with their advertising needs.  
 

We wish you great joy in your new role as  
Grandma and Babysitter Extraordinaire! 
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Voting on BCAR Bylaw Amendments 
Be sure to attend the November 7 General Membership Meeting at 

The Club at Shadow Lakes, Aliquippa!  

We will be voting on revisions to the BCAR Bylaws. 

 

REALTOR® Emeritus Qualification Changes  
The REALTOR® Emeritus program is a special membership status honoring those REALTORS® who 

have maintained their membership for 40 years or more.  Emeritus members receive a certificate and 

pin to show their status, payment of National Association dues is waived for the remainder of their 

membership, and they are exempt from the Code of Ethics Training requirement.  
 

FOR 2019 ONLY, members may qualify for Emeritus status if they  

1) Have held membership in the National Association as a REALTOR®,  REALTOR-

ASSOCIATE®, or both, for a cumulative period of  40years;  

AND  

2) have completed at least 1 year of service at the National, state or local level. 
 

Beginning in 2020, the service qualification will change so that at least 1 year of service* at the Na-

tional level only will be accepted for Emeritus status. Service at the state or local level will not be 

considered. 
 

* “Service” is defined as serving as an officer, director, committee member,   federal political         

coordinator, president’s liaison or regional coordinator to a country with which NAR holds a          

reciprocal agreement. 
 

2019 is your last opportunity to apply for REALTOR® Emeritus status  

with the state or local service requirement. 

 

 

ONLINE VOTING INSTRUCTIONS 
The 2018 online election will be on BCAR’s website starting October 23 and run through               

November 6, 2018.    You will receive an email on Tuesday, October 23 that voting has begun, once 

you have been notified go to www.mybcar.com and in the two white boxes enter your username & 

password. If you have not changed your username & password please use your real estate license 

number (be sure to use capital letters for alphas) and make sure you use the drop down and select 

“Realtor”. Once you are on your page, on the left side there will be a link “2018 Election”. Make your 

selections by choosing  one candidate for President Elect; one candidate for secretary; and up to three 

candidates for director. 
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The Pennsylvania Association of  REALTORS®  

recognized the following individuals at the  

Fall Business Meetings Awards Program.  
 

Shirley Boyd McNamara 

Realtor® Association of   

Metropolitan Pittsburgh 

Lifetime Achievement Award 

 

Adrienne “Abe” Wagner 

REALTOR® Association of  Westmoreland,  

Indiana & Mon Valley 

REALTOR® Active in Politics 

 

Melanie McLane 

West Branch Valley Association of  REALTORS® 
Pennsylvania REALTOR® of  the Year 
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MANDATORY BIENNIAL  

 
TRAINING 

BEAVER COUNTY  

ASSOCIATION OF REALTORS® 

“THE VOICE OF REAL ESTATE” 
 

The National Association of 

REALTORS® requires that all 

REALTOR® members take the    

Biennial Code of Ethics training 

every two years. 

  

The current cycle ends 

December 31, 2018 

  
 If you have completed the Code of Ethics            

requirement as a continuing education class since 
January 1, 2017, please send a copy of your        

certification to the association office. 
 

 

 

Sponsored by: 
 

 

 

  

 

  
Saturday, November 17 

  

Penn Bistro 

615 Penn Ave., New Brighton 

  

Registration: 8:30 am 

Class: 9-11:30 am 

  

Cost: $10 

Includes continental breakfast 

  

Instructor: Bob Williams 

  

RSVP 

by Monday, November 12 to: 

bcar3@mybcar.net 

724.774.4126 

  

  

  

 

mailto:bcar3@mybcar.net
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For an appointment call: 

Dave Belanger at  

724-407-4036 

or Kevin Duffy at: 

412-926-3321 
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